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www.classicalpinetour.com

email: classicalpinetour@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER

UPDATE 12/10/20

Hi everyone,

Everything is looking promising for our event at the end of November. 

We have certainly had plenty of time to plan and now it’s just a matter for Jeff and myself to re-drive the route, which really is not a hardship believe me and to finalise the route book. 

There are 52 cars and 100+ participants registered. There are a number of new entrants and cars which will bring a nice variety to the scenery. Some haven’t been able to make the new date but others have come onboard. So we have a full complement. 

As previous we will be writing a para or two about your car in the route book, so if you haven’t supplied your small story about your car then please do so. Jeff will be following up those that we are missing as well and checking we have a photogenic shot of your car.

We have Blair from MV Classics riding with us as back up support for any small mechanical issues that may crop up. Please remember to bring a kit of gear that might be peculiar to your steed in case something needs attending to.

We also have Will Scown our photographer for this event so bring those beaming smiles. 

In summary we met on Friday evening at 5.00pm November 27th near Arrowtown for welcoming drinks and the briefing. Here you will receive your route book, car stickers and gift pack. Please bring your entered car to this event. This will be over in good time for you to eat out afterwards if you should want. You will have booked your accommodation at Gore for the Saturday night (28th) and Te Anau for the Sunday night (29th). The finish of The CAT with the prize giving and charity lunch is being held near Mossburn on Monday (30th) and you should be on the road again by 3pm. 

We will be in touch with a further follow up in the middle of November with the address for the cocktail party and any other details that you should be aware of prior to the tour. However in the meantime if you have any queries please ask.
Ciao

Paul & Jeff.

